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Comments: To whom it may concern:

My name is Debra Cross and | am a concerned citizen and wanting to voice my opinion concerning the horses.
There are always humane alternatives and relocation is a realistic option and should be used. Please consider
the following:

With the new AML, at low AML, wild horses are provided just 600 Animal Unit Months while cattle are permitted
5,730 Animal Unit Months to graze within the Territory. Thus, the Forest Service must adjust livestock use in the

Territory in order to give wild horses their fair share of the resource.

There are many other factors to consider. Please do not cull innocent animals when there are viable alternatives.
Thank you!

Debra Cross



